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The Hollis Police Department is pleased to announce that the Commission on Accreditation for
Law Enforcement Agencies maintains a public portal that allows for comments in regard to the
performance of our agency.

The Hollis Police Department received initial accreditation in 2018, and was most recently
reaccredited in July 2022. This portal is available to allow members of the public to provide
comments, commendations, and other information regarding the Hollis Police Department’s quality
of service and other information relevant to the accreditation process.

Members of the public can access the portal by visiting the Hollis Police Department web page
located at the following IP address: www.hollisnh.org/police. Upon visiting this page, you will see
an easily accessible link to the portal, which is titled, “Let CALEA Know How We Are Doing”.

Please note that CALEA is not an investigatory body. As such, the public portal should not be
used to submit information for these purposes. Additionally, and pursuant to CALEA’s processes
for maintaining the portal, there will be no response other than acknowledgment to submissions;
however, the information will be considered in context to its relevancy to compliance with standards
and the tenets of the CALEA accreditation process.



